
Nursery                                             Spring 1 

Message from the class teachers:
Welcome to our new starters at Lakeside nursery! We hope you have all had a 
wonderful Christmas break and are ready to learn lots of fantastic things this year! We 
are looking forward to our Spring 1 half term by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE 
curriculum topic, ‘People who help us’.

An overview of learning this half term

This half-term the children will be learning all about people who help us. We will 
be reading fictions and non-fiction books and will have a special visit from some 
firefighters and the police. The children will learn about how people can help us in 
our community and how we can help each other at Nursery. The children will enjoy 
having daily phonics, maths and literacy sessions and will enjoy having a daily 
‘squiggle whilst you wiggle’ time to support their physical development. During our 
‘achieving greatness’ time, the children will be learning all about our prime areas. 
They will be learning how to take it in turns with others, make new friends, how to 
look after themselves independently, how to speak in a full sentence and how to 
have a conversation with their friends. 

Books we will be learning
Key dates this half term:

Wednesday 29th January – Chinese 
New Year 

Thursday 13th February – Break up 
for half-term

Friday 14th February – INSET day


	Slide 1

